
June 1, 2023 

From: Antelope Valley RPAC 

To: Mono County Board of Supervisors 

 

Dear Board of Supervisors: 

The Antelope Valley RPAC has endorsed the Mountain Gate Park Recreation and Revitalization 

Project Plan developed under a grant from the National Parks Service.  In the discussion as to 

whether to recommend the document for approval, there was some concern  about insufficient 

public outreach because the bulk of the work on this plan took place during the pandemic.  The 

consensus of the RPAC was to request that the County Community Development (CCD) mail 

hard copies of the full document (43 pages) to the residents of Antelope Valley.  Please consider 

this request to direct the CCD to distribute the full plan and allocate funds for  mailing the 

document to all residents of Antelope Valley through the US Postal Service.  

Sincerely, 

Katy Buell 

Antelope Valley RPAC Chairperson 


